Subject: Notice calling for suggestion from stakeholders for inclusion of
prospective PG Diploma courses as essential educational qualification for Direct
Recruitment in FSSAI.

FSSAI has notified Recruitment Regulations on 01.10.2018 and will be initiating
the process of Direct Recruitment as per Recruitment Regulations. In this context, as
per the schedule annexed with RRs in the column on essential qualification there is a
provision as under:

“PG Diploma of at least one year duration from a recognized University or
Institution in Food Safety and Quality Assurance (under appropriate
nomenclature).”

2. Recognized universities/ Institutions and other stakeholders are invited to provide
relevant information on any PG Diploma Courses satisfying the above conditions,
alongwith other details in the format annexed. The information may be provided through
post or email (estt@fssai.gov.in) latest by 15.02.2019.

3. The Recruitment Regulations are available on the website of FSSAI under tab:

FSS Legislation -> Food Safety and Standards Regulations-> Food Safety and
Standards (Recruitment and Appointment) Regulations, 2018
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